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23rd October 2020 

Dear schools,  
 

We are writing to you to invite you to take part in a world-wide project! Like many schools, we have 
been working on raising the awareness of how to care for the environment. We are inviting schools to 
take part and respond to the question: 

You can respond in any way you choose – artwork, a song, a video, poetry, a letter or any kind of 
project you wish to answer the question. There will be prizes for different categories as an 
incentive to enter! We will collate all the entries and post these on our website to share the project 
with everyone… we’d be very glad to hear your views and see your creative responses. Here are a 
few top tips for what we’re looking for: 

 A creative response to the question – presented however you wish! 

 A response that answers the question from your school, including some practical ways to protect the 
planet.  

 If possible - a record of time and activities that you undertook to create your response. 

You may feel that this fits really well with your Eco Committee or a specific year group because of 
their topics or curriculum.  
 

We are really proud to have achieved an International School Award. As part of this project, we will 
be inviting schools all over the world to share their ideas to! This will include schools in countries 
such as Canada, France, Kenya, Morocco and Zambia, along with many in the UK. Taking part in the 
project will mean that you get to see what pupils across the world think about the question above.  
 

We hope you are able to take part and look forward to seeing your responses. We can accept hard 
copies of work at the address above and digital responses via: office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk If you 
would like to take part, please email us and we will email back an image that you can use as a 
stimulus. The closing date for entries is 12:00pm on Thursday 17th December.  
 

With best wishes from our  
School Councillors: 
Jessie – Head Girl; Dougie – Head Boy 
Y6: Sara and James 
Y5: Erica and Humphrey 
Y4: Emily and Rowan 
Y3: Molly and Andrew 
Y2: Rosie and Tommy 
Y1: Lelaini and Tom 
Governor – Mrs. Liz Carrothers 
PTA Rep – Mrs. Maria Lazarus 
Headteacher – Mr. Chris Grey 
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